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Since offering our library students these disposable earplugs, we have already gone through one 
of the three containers of 800!  We are halfway through the second container already and 
expect that we will need to reorder more in the Fall!  
 
The library has had far fewer complaints of the noise and the earplugs are located on a small 
table, in a highly visible area, near the Reference Desk.  We have had a few students come by, 
pleased to have this option.  Thank you again for supporting the library and the students!  

 

 


